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Christmas Festival

The Department of Music at Dallas Baptist University presented the 2012 Christmas Festival “Joy Has Dawned Upon the 
World” on Friday, November 30 and Saturday, December 1. Performances were held in the Patty and Bo Pilgrim Chapel on 
the DBU campus.  Under the direction of Dr. Steve Holcomb, the Christmas Festival featured the DBU Grand Chorus, Legacy, 
Chorale, and Festival Orchestra.

Upcoming performances for the DBU Department of Music include: Handel’s Messiah on Thursday, March 28, at 7:30 p.m. 
in the Pilgrim Chapel and John Rutter’s Requiem on Friday, April 12, at 7:30 p.m. in the Pilgrim Chapel.  For ticket information, 
visit www.dbumusictickets.com.
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